Qo) DeBE OHA@®
BevmIena LOGTFTT FenLl
CEYLON ELECTRICITY BOARD

Your ref: PUC/LIC/2022/TL/80 My ref: GP/CE/EXPAN/2022/F-101 - Date: July 6, 2022

Director General

Public Utilities Commission of Sri Lanka
6t Floor, BOC Merchant Tower

No.28, St, Michael's Road,

Colombo 3.

SUBMISSION OF LEAST COST LONG TERM-GENERATION EXPANSION PLAN 2023-2042 TO
THE PUCSL

Reference is made to your letter dated 17th June 2022 bearing number PUC/LIC/2022/TL/80,
reminding us to submit the draft Least Cost Long Term Generation Expansion Plan (LCLTGEP)
prepared in compliance with the government policy on or before 30t June 2022.

This is to keep you informed that we have concluded important studies pertaining to the
preparation of LCLTGEP 2023-2042 and are currently in the process of obtaining internal
approvals. However, as considerable additional simulations and analysis were required to be
carried out this time to meet enhanced RE policy target, the preparation of the plan had taken
more time than usual. Accordingly, we wish to inform you that we may not be able to submit the
draft for your approval by the stipulated deadline. However, we would take all possible
arrangements to submit the base case plan within July 2022.

We thank you in advance for your kind understanding and wish to state that no sooner we
obtain approval from CEB Board for the Base Case, we would take arrangements to submit to
the Commission.
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